
 

 

 
 

Your ref:  
Our ref: HE233723D 
Enquiries to: William Binks 
Email: HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk 

Date: 30th November 2023 

 

Dear Resident, 

Proposed Parking Restrictions – Commercial Road,  

I am writing to inform you that Northumberland County Council intends to implement 

new ‘No Waiting at Any Time’ (double yellow lines) parking restrictions on Commercial 

Road to improve road safety. 

A drawing showing the proposed location and length of the new parking restrictions is 

enclosed. 

If you wish to make comments on this proposal, please do so via email to: 

HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk before 22nd December 2023. 

Regrettably, it is not possible to reply to individual comments, but you may wish to note 

that comments may be included in a Decision Report to the Director of Local Services 

and may be available for public inspection. 

Yours Faithfully, 

William Binks 

Programme Officer 

Highways Improvements Team, Technical Services 

Northumberland County Council 
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